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"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIII
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“We can do hard things.”

June 8, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Tomorrow will mark our last full week of school for the 2021-2022 school year! Next week we have three 11:50 AM
dismissal days, and there is no After Care on June 15. Below please find the last few important dates for this school

year.
v June 10 — Pocketbook Bingo
v June 13 — PreK Graduation/11:50 AM dismissal
v" June 14 — Kindergarten Graduation/11:50 AM dismissal
v June 14 — Last day for non-returning students
v June 15 — Moving Up Day for students going into Grades 1-8/11:50 AM dismissal/NO AFTERCARE
v June 15 — Mandatory meeting for all carnival workers 7 PM/cafeteria
v June 23- 25 — St. Stanislaus Kostka Carnival

Please remember, any families not returning for the 2022-2023 school year need to let the office know where to
forward transcripts by tomorrow, June 10. The last day of school for non-returning students is
June 14. If you have any questions please contact the school office.

All summer bridgework will be available on our school website home page following the last day of school.
Teachers will review supply lists and summer work on Moving-Up Day. There will be PreK and Kindergarten
Orientation on Sept. 1.

Please keep our PreK and Kindergarten classes in your prayers as they prepare for their commencement events next
week. Our littlest learners are ready to move on and we are so proud of them!

Lori Hodder
Principal
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